
 The Hub School  
Chair of Governors: Mr D Waterson 

Headteacher: Mr P Grimes 

    Address: Springhead Lane 

Anlaby Common 

HU5 5YJ 

Telephone Number: 01482 304200 

 

Date: 18th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Summer Uniform 

Following a request and consultation with our student council we are introducing a summer uniform 

option.  All onsite students will be allowed to wear plain black shorts in the Summer Term should 

they wish to.  Shorts should be knee length, plain black and NOT skin tight.  We hope this will allow 

students to feel more comfortable on the hotter days of the summer term, without compromising 

their smart appearance.  All other areas of the school uniform policy remain unchanged. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Jack Rollo 

Director of Learning  

The Hub School 


